
 

NOTICE OF ROUTE CLOSURE 

The St. Declan’s Way walking trail will be closed to walkers for one day on Thursday, 

December 8th next. This closure applies to all sections of the route which are not on 

public roads. It is being carried out in accordance with the permissive access 

agreements with landowners along the trail route. For further information call 

Waterford LEADER Partnership on (058) 54646 


